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Welcome to 5th 
Grade!

Feel free to reach 
out to me by email 
at 
iversm@nashua.edu 

Contact Me:

I am so excited about a new 
school year and meeting new 
students! In addition to teaching at 
Main Dunstable, I  have also 
taught at Charlotte Ave and 
Pennichuck Middle School. I have 
been teaching for over 20 years! I 
have taught sixth grade for five 
years so I know all about middle 
school and will make sure you are 
prepared for the exciting years 
ahead. My husband also teaches 
in Nashua at Nashua High School 
North. We have three amazing 
children. We spend much of our 
time at the hockey rink since all of 
our children play hockey, but we 
also enjoy traveling, reading, 
going to the theater, and enjoying 
movies! I am so excited to learn 
about each of you. We are going 
to have an amazing year!

mailto:iversm@nashua.edu

